
Thursday, September 18, 2025
Group Notice - Board Workshop

5 PM - 8 PM

Bayfield School Library

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that two or more Board Members of the Board of Education of the
School District of Bayfield will be together for the purpose of attending a board workshop on
Thursday, September 18, 2025 beginning at 5 p.m. in the Bayfield School Library.

School District of Bayfield
300 N 4th Street
Bayfield, Wisconsin 54814


